T-19-01 CONSUMER EMAIL

Body

Dear Polaris Slingshot Owner,

Our records indicate that you are the owner of a Slingshot affected by Safety Recall **T-19-01** that was announced on October 22nd, 2019.

Polaris Slingshot has determined that the vehicle's electrical current requirements may exceed the capability of the battery fuse block terminals under certain conditions. Excess current may lead to terminal damage, resulting in a loss of forward and rear lighting, instrument cluster, or power steering assist, which could increase the risk of a crash. A letter will arrive at your address by postal mail that provides more information about the update and what you should do next.

Visit our <u>On-Road Safety Recall</u> page to verify if your Slingshot is impacted by this recall. Your local POLARIS dealer can be found on our <u>Dealer Locator</u> page. Contact your dealer to schedule a service appointment or complete a transfer of ownership if you no longer own the vehicle.

While your dealer is in the best position to answer your questions, you can also call our Customer Service department at **1-800-POLARIS** (**1-800-765-2747**) to speak with a representative.

Sincerely,

Polaris Service